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ExCEL enjoyed a cool spring break and is heading into the year's final
months. We are looking at the testing season, IAR and PSAT/SAT windows are
open this month.

The pack currently stands at 56 members. We have accommodated some of
our growing needs in the elementary setting and things are going well so far.

Our leaders of the pack for March were Hailiee P. from Kewanee for
Elementary, Martez S. from Geneseo for Middle School, Eugene B. from Geneseo
for our High School, and our staff leader is Mr. Taylor.


